July 15, 1965

Today this tree, which is now 82 feet high and
6 feet 2% inches in diameter, 4% feet above the ground
is subject to some jeopardy by the planners of the
State Capitol grounds, since it closes off one lane of
traffic on the street approaching the Capitol building
on the primary axis, plus the normal expansion required
in the growth of the Capitol office building development

in this direction.



